
As part of the City’s outreach efforts to develop plans for future 
improvements to the interior of the Clark Building, the City is hosting 

a virtual community forum on 
Monday, October 19 at 6pm. 

To participate in the virtual meeting, please join at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89510766295.

To participate by phone, please call 833.548.0276 and enter:
Meeting ID: 895 1076 6295

Additional details on this project can be found on the City's website at
www.hermosabeach.gov/clark.
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